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	This Week:
This week we have focused on the year 1 common exception words and adding the suffix ‘ed’ to a word. 

In maths we have continued subtracting with renaming (when it crosses the 10s). 


	Reminders:


	Reading
	Spelling
	Art

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).

Please encourage your child to watch the RWI videos on the website this will really help them with their reading.

Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we have re assessed the children on the year 1 common exception words. Today you will receive home a list of the words that they know and don’t know. Over the half term we would like the children to learn some of the words that they don’t know as we will be moving onto the year 2 common exception words after half term.
	We would like the children to make an origami boat out of paper. The instructions we would like the children to follow will be sent home today. They are more than welcome to decorate it and please send it in with your child’s name on after the half term.





We have had a lovely half term with the children, they have all settled in really well. We are proud of how they have adapted to the year 2 routines and the work. We are looking forward to the rest of the year with them and hope you and your families have a lovely half term.
The Year 2 team
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